
Poudre	Canyon	Fire	Protec0on	District	
No0ce	of	2019	Budget	
(pursuant	to	29-1-106)	

The Board of Directors of the Poudre Canyon Fire Protec6on District has 
received the proposed budget for 2019 and will have a hearing to adopt the 
proposed budget at the regularly schedule board mee6ng on Wednesday, 
November 14, 2018 at 6:30 pm at the Lower Poudre Canyon Community 
Center, 10234 Highway 14, Bellvue, CO. The proposed budget is available for 
inspec6on by the public at the department’s website: 
www.poudrecanyonfiredistrict.org.  

It is posted at approved loca6ons in the Poudre Canyon. Any interested 
elector may file objec6ons to the proposed budget at any 6me prior to the 
final adop6on of the budget by providing wriSen no6ce to PO Box 370, 
Laporte, CO 80535. 

BeSe Blinde, Treasurer

http://www.poudrecanyonfiredistrict.org

